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Regarding use of campaign money received for a different office than currently sought: 
 
I do not support current agency guidance and urge adoption of the alternative: when a candidate 
transfers contributions from a prior campaign, those contributions must be attributed to their 
sources and count toward the contributor’s limit for the new campaign. 
 
No two bites from the same apple! 
 
Brett Gaspers 
Edmonds 
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